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Mark,

I hope this note finds you well. I’m sure that you are aware of my passion for
using the Damon Chemical Program. The program works well for the stores in
the Carolinas. The most recent quarter that ended 3-30-09 Piedmont Pizzeria
went 6 for 6 with all of our stores Gold Certified (it is my understanding that this is
rare when an entire district goes gold). Obviously there are many factors that
helped operations reach this goal. The Damon program is a critical piece of this
intricate puzzle. Product quality and service are outstanding. I personally have
used Damon products dating back to 1972 while working for Burger Chef in
Central Ohio (I know I’m old). As you know operations is difficult enough with out
fighting the cleaning chemical quality battle. This is one item I have checked off
of my operations “to do list” as I can’t imagine partnering with any other cleaning
chemical company. I hope that you will consider converting all your stores to the
Damon Chemical Program.

Regards,

Mark Ourant
Piedmont Pizzeria, LLC
“YOUR GOLD CERIFIED PARTNER IN THE SOUTH”


